Dear Dickinson College Class of 2018,

[bookmark: _GoBack]I would love to continue serving our class as Class Senator this year. While on Senate this year, I worked as a member of the Finance Committee to fund countless clubs and events that greatly enriched the campus, and worked to ensure that our funding was as equitable as possible. If re-elected Senator, next year I will continue this work, and will also look for methods to make and modify physical spaces on this campus so that it may better serve our class and the entire College.
Sincerely, 
Simon Aborn
